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Dear Mr. Armstrong

Hope you are well. My family has been greatly impacted by Bishop tube’s toxic soil. My
boyfriend’s sister had three brain tumors that we believe to be environmental in origin. Please
consider how improper management of toxic substances leeches into the communities that live
on them.

Sincerely,

Jessica Diiuiseiie

219 Sheeder Road
Phoenixville, PA 19460
United States





